
 

CHILTON FERN LLC 
80 S.W. 8TH STREET 

MIAMI, FL 33130 
(561) 221-2581 

 

 

July 29, 2015 

 

Federal Communications Commission (“FCC”) 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046-1609 

 

Re: Request for Confidential Treatment for FCC ID # 2ABDW-1229 

 

Dear FCC, 

 

Chilton Fern LLC hereby requests that the materials listed below that are attached as 

exhibits to the equipment authorization application of FCC ID # 2ABDW-1229 be treated 

as CONFIDENTIAL. This request is made pursuant to 47 C.F.R. §0.457 and 47 C.F.R. 

§0.459. 

 

Long-Term Confidentiality - We would like indefinite confidential treatment for the following 

confidential materials contained in our application because these materials contain 

sensitive technical and design information about our device that we would only share on a 

need-to-know basis, subject to confidentiality agreements, even after we begin marketing 

and selling the device. If this information is disclosed, our competitors would gain an unfair 

commercial advantage over us by knowing about our product design and development 

processes. This would then cause great harm in our ability to compete in a highly 

competitive market. The confidential materials that we are requesting indefinite confidential 

treatment of are: 

 Operational descriptions 

 Schematics 

 Block Diagram 

 Software Security 

 

 

Short-Term Confidentiality - We would like 180 days of confidential treatment starting from 

the grant date of the equipment authorization application for FCC ID # 2ABDW-1229 for 

the following confidential materials that were attached as exhibits to the application   






